
 

 

 

 

 

After an extended journey due to the seemingly 
ever-present airline delays, St Mary Magdalene 
finally made it to New York City. All tiredness washed 
away as the edifices of New York emerged on the 
horizon.  Students and staff alike were overwhelmed 
as we disembarked our coach into the bombast of 
Times Square. Dinner gave students a proper taste of 
Broadway as the waitresses offered a side of 
showtunes to accompany the American cuisine. 
Appetites fully sated, the group ambled past 
Broadway’s billboards to their hostel and bed.   

 

The rest of the week was filled with site-seeing and culture. Students and 
staff alike got their steps in (minimum of 40,000 a day) as they went on a 
whirlwind tour of the Guggenheim, Museum of Natural History, Top of the 
Rock, the Statue of Liberty, Museum of Immigration and Central Park, 
before staff finally relented and allowed students to engage in some retail 
therapy.   

Legs suitably sore and sites seen, our intrepid explorers embarked on a red-
eye return flight to London.   

I would like to extend my thanks to students for being excellent 
ambassadors for our school, as well as to staff for their support.  
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